Restricted Fund Accounting

Cash Management (5.11.06) 



POLICY

All restricted fund accounting functions will be performed in conformity with generally accepted accounting principles as prescribed by the Governmental Accounting Standards Board, NACUBO, TBR and University policies and procedures. The payment method and reimbursement requirements vary by awarding agency and will be specified in the terms and conditions of the award agreement.  The payment method will be either advance, reimbursement, or letter of credit drawdown.

If the award agreement specifies the advance or reimbursement payment method, the Financial Analyst III will submit the required request for advance or reimbursement to the awarding agency in accordance with Policy and Procedure #5.11.08, Reporting to Funding Agencies. 
Agreements with certain federal agencies allow the university to process letter of credit drawdowns as needed to cover expenditures prior to submitting detailed expenditure reports. If funds are to be requested by the letter of credit drawdown method, the award agreement will specify which system to be used (i.e., Automated Standard Application for Payment (ASAP) System, U.S. Department of Health and Human Services Payment Management System (PMS),  U.S. Department of Education G-5 System).  Funds will be drawndown through ASAP, PMS and G-5 once a month based on the actual expenditures incurred for the previous month.  Non-scheduled drawdowns will be done as needed to cover large disbursements associated with capital project expenditures, student financial aid disbursements, etc.


REFERENCES

5.11.08 Reporting to Funding Agencies
5.06.05.4 Mailed Funds
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